
 

For Local 8 Members at King County 
July 2, 2024 

   

We Said YES 
 
We had overwhelming agreement on year-long contact extension. I will have more 
information on how the other unions in the Coalition voted sometime next week. Look 
for another update after that meeting. 
 
Want to be the first to know what is happening with OPEIU8? 
 
Sign up for text messaging by clicking here. 
 
Text messaging is a fast way for OPEIU8 to provide you with information on votes, 
upcoming events and changes that might affect you. 
 
Have you thought of becoming a Shop Steward?  
 
Our next New Shop Steward meeting is on Tuesday, July 16th. This Zoom meeting is 
from 6-7:30pm.  This meeting will allow you to learn more about your union 
membership and how to help advocate for your co-workers. To register click here: 
https://forms.gle/xPfY8BqrMCjAVr196  
 
Questions? Contact your Union Representative, Tara Powell, at 
tara@opeiu8.org or 800-600-2433 ext. 106. 
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